
Brenda Juskow – Candidate for Regional Director Nova Scotia and Newfoundland 
and Labrador 

 

 

I am excited to have the opportunity to put my name forward for the Nova Scotia / 
Newfoundland Regional Director position. 
 
I have been involved in the sport of Agility with my Shelties for over 40 years even 
before we had an agility association! For some perspective my first dogs AAC ID #’s 
were 290 and 291, that’s going back a few years lol 
I have competed with 9 generations of my own breeding line of Shelties and the fun 
never stops ! Over the years I’ve been very fortunate to play this sport at a local level, 
as a National Competitor, Instructor, and Judge (for almost 20 years) from BC to 
Newfoundland. 

Agility shaped my life and took me down the road of owning my own Dog business 
Fetch Inc which I started in 2003, and this is where my current Shelties get to come to 
enjoy everyday in a place where my “work” is more like play!  

As I reflect on the years and opportunities, I have had in the Sport of Agility this would 
be my thought: 
“After all the Big Stage competitions it still all comes back to the grass roots with clubs , 
instructors and judging at a local level ! “  

I want to bring a local perspective with me to the board as Regional Director. 

Let’s enjoy the game and appreciate the partner that plays it with you!  

Brenda Juskow 


